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I have been utterþ shockod by the news of another earthquake in

Christchurch. Please convey my deep sympathy to the families and

füends of those who have been killed; my thoughts are with all those who

have been affected by this dreadful event. My thoughts are also with the

emergency services and everyone who is assisting in the rescue efforts.

ELTZABETH R.

22nd February, 2017.


